Circular
October 23, 2024

Subject: Guidelines for Birthday Celebrations in School.
Dear Parents and Guardians,

To maintain school decorum and avoid extra movement of students, Gurukul has
established the following guidelines for birthday celebrations in school:

Birthday Celebration Guidelines:

1. Birthday celebrations are restricted to the respective class only.

2. Only limited (counted) items should be sent for distribution among classmates.
3. Any extra or prohibited items will be confiscated by the gurukul.

Permitted Items: candies/toffees, chocolates.

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in adhering to these guidelines.

Thanks & Regards,
SANDEEPNI GURUKUL




